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l e y GthaI°waifupi:the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall mount up with wings as 
eagles; they shall run, and not be weary; and they shall walk, and not faint*

— Isaiah 40:31
ATTENTION, STUDENTS IN GRAY-BEATTY HALLS: . . , .
Wednesday night, April 21, at 9:30 p.m.” we will have an Associated Men Students business 
meeting. We will discuss nominations for next year's AMS officers, activities for the 
fall of '76 and our year end event with the AWS. Everyone come out!
3-MAN BASKETBALL LEAGUE NEWS:
Standings: ABA NBA

2-0Colonels 2-0 Warriors
Pacers 1-1 Sonics 1-1
Nets 1-1 Jazz 1-1
Nuggets 0-2 Celtics 0-2

Top Scorers: G. Hanson 118 pts.
R. Billings 103 pts.
D. Kimber 84 pts.
K. Ashe 77 pts.

Top Rebounders: W. Moore 4? rebs.
R. Billings 44 rebs.
E. Cavin 37 rebs.
T. Neumann 37 rebs.

Games this week:
Tuesday, April 20 at 2:00 
Sonics vs. Jazz (ref. Lindseth) 
Celtics vs.„W^rri,ors Cref. R. Clark)
Tuesday, April 20 at 3:00 
Colonels vs. Nuggets (ref. Kinney) 
Pacers vs. Nets (ref. Billings)
Wednesday, April 21 at 2:00 
Colonels vs. Jazz (ref. Cole)
Nuggets vs. Sonics (ref. Hickman)
Wednesday, April 21 at 3-00 
Nets vs. Warriors (ref. Hirschy) 
Celtics vs. Pacers (ref. Carpenter)

ELECTIONS: _ .
” *ASB/WOM elections will be held on April 29 and 30 during chapel. All candidates will be 

giving speeches. Then, on Friday, we will vote. It is important that we all take interest 
in this matter because it effects our lives as students for next year. SO PLEASE BE THERE. 
Be in prayer as to who to select for student officers. We want leaders who will put 
themselves under the guidance of the Lord and work for the Student Body. IF YOU FIND THAT 
YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND CHAPEL ON EITHER OF THESE DAYS, ESPECIALLY FRIDAY, THEN WE 
ASK YOU TO REQUEST AN ABSENTEE BALLOT BY APRIL 27. This may be done in the Administration 
Building and it must be turned in by Thursday, April 29.
BANQUET FLOWERS FOR SALE:
Corsages $2.50 - Boutonnieres $.50 (Carnations or Roses)
Contact Mrs. Matty King at 822-6748 (5043 ll4th N. E.) within walking distance.
BLOOD MOBILE ON CAMPUS:
The Blood Mobile will be on campus April 28 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Sign up for a 
donor time in the Administration Building.
NURTURE CLASSES:
A new series of nurture classes will begin this week. Those wishing to be used of the Lord 
in the vital ministry of nurturing newly committed Christians from the Billy Graham Crusade 
should contact Sue Fleig, Joe Jergenson, Dave Johnson or Dale Warren for times and places.
COMMUNITY SERVICE MIG:
Come minister to the fatherless and widows in Terrace View and Interlake Manor Convalescent 
Homes. We leave from Perks at 2:30 and are back by 5*30.
AFRICA PRAYER MEETINGS:

"The end of all things is near. Therefore, be clear-minded and self-controlled so that you 
can pray." (I Peter 4:7) "And pray for us, too, that God may open a door for our message,
*so that we may proclaim the,Mystery of Christ, . . . (Colossians 4:3) Come join us at 
2:30 on Wednesday in the SUF* Chapel. We need you.
COUNSELOR TRAINING:
Your last chance to be trained as a counselor for the Billy Graham Crusade is on May 1 at 
10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon at the University Presbyterian Church.
PRAYER MEETING:
Praise God for what He is doing in our midst. Let’s pray a sweeping move of the Holy Spirit 
on campus. L-3, 5th period on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
REMINDER: TRAFFIC AND PARKING ON CAMPUS .
(1) THERE WILL BE NO ON-STREET PARKING FOR STUDENT VEHICLES.
(2) At the time of registration of the vehicle the student did receive a parking assignment 
with his permit. He is to park only in that place and no where else on the campus except 
the Chapel and Library parking areas between the hours of 12:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday and all day Saturday and Sunday.
Citations will be written for non-compliance.
"HIS LIGHT"
On April 25 at Neighborhood Church in Bellevue "His Light" from Sedro-Woolley will be 
presenting their musical "That Cacoon Has Got To Go." Time: 7:00 p.m. This musical was 
presented at Northwest in January and was a blessing to many. You won’t want to miss seeing 
it again* Please bring someone who may not know the Lord.


